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The Ford Administration is fighting inflation by sharing fewer tax dollars
with local governments. The federal umbilicus is' curiously knotted-just
out of reach. But Rasmussen's Board is determined to make the leap.

The bait seems to be the same that has been unpalatable for the community
council since its inception - Roanoke Reef, for sale or lease. What's to be
done with that stalking grey hulk? The fate of Gamorrah adores some, others
are enamored by the dream of a community haven of boats, of people, of a
sense of community.

Ted Choi has offered to guide the community in this quest for federal
funds. Weaned on Model Cities and Seattle 2000, Mr. Choi is well qualified
to prepare the exacting proposal required by the city council and the H0using
and Community Development Act. !

Funds are tight. The timetable is short. ,But Eastlake feels the qualif-
ications can be met. At the December 3d general meeting, the board, in con-
junction with the F10ating Homes Ass~ciation, will seek the advice of the
community at large and present the proposals developed in committee.

John Miller and his Planning & Urban Development Committee will meet on
December 4th at 2pm to consider the fate cf the nuisance down en Roanoke
Bay. Attendance or a letter would be most helpful for these deliberations.

Seattle's Shoreline Master Program will be the topic of the City, John
Miller, Chairperson, on Monday, November 25, and Wednesday, December 11,
both at 7:30 in the Council Chambers. Shorelines committee members Terry
Pettus and Anita Klapper are generally satisfied with Draft IV.

At the Eastlake Event a well prepared and ample dinner was prepared by
Hewitt Catering and drinks were generously served by Narty Klapper. The
speakers were informative and entertaining. Hal Green, a man who must find
parking precarious, was honored with a tastful little fotn entitled, "Fer
Sale or Lease". But the board overestimated, anticipating a turn-cut equal
to that of last year. The EGC is in debt. One bullet biter will be limiting
ECC NEWS to members who pay their dues.

The people listed on the cover side nf the ECC NEWS are the new officers
of the Eastlake Cnmmunity Council for the coming year. There have been no
less than seven board meetings in the month ~f November. The new board is
getting it together and getting it t~gether quickly, Keep their phone num-
bers, kn~ck on their doors and remember the membership drive begins soont

If you care to be part of The Parade of Lighted Ships em the Verginia V,
tickets may be obtained from Rasmussen, Longman, Schlag or Clemmens. There
will be food on board, music and the rest. Departure is 4pm, return at 8. $5.

Rumor has it that Phil Keightley is resting at the end of some dock
waxing his skis. May the snow be good and the weekends free.

Phillip, we thank you


